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Commodore’s Corner 

Steve Hyder 

    November is here and so is 

election time. Not only are we 

electing our own 2025 Board 

but the finally the US          

Presidential Election is upon 

and finally we get our TV     

airways back!!!  Anyway      

remember to VOTE. The most 

important thing is to VOTE!! 

Congrats to everyone running 

for our Board.  Our election is 

November 9, 2024 if you can't be here, please get a   

ballot from Linda Butash and make sure you fill it out. 

Remember our general membership meeting is           

November 10, 2024 at 2pm please be here so the new 

officers can buy us a drink and start their plans for 2025. 

  Our over 40 work party is happening this year again.  

Thank you to all that work hard to support this club. 

Invites are on the way. It is on November 22, 2024, so 

watch your mailbox. 

   The Michigan v OSU is also happening this month - 

GO BLUE!!  Euchre on Fridays, Football on Sundays; 

so there is no reason not to come and support your club. 

Remember we are open all year! Come on down!! 

   Thanks again to Michelle for her patience on my     

article being probably the last.  Only one more to go! 

Vote Vote Vote… Your Commodore, Hyder 
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DBBC 2024 Officers  

Commodore -  Steve Hyder - 734-474-1195                  
Vice Commodore -  P/C Tony Clegg                             
Rear  Commodore - Irena Telycenas -  734-915-4594     
Fleet Captain - April Turner - 734-636-6935                                                                   
Sergeant at Arms - P/C Don Teczynski - 419-360-0507 
Dock Master - Aaron Fuchs - 586-557-1802                  
Asst. Dock Master -  Bob  Hasley - 734-652-1757                                            
Entertainment - Shane Ware - 419-461-5050                                                            
Treasurer -  Jan Notario -                                                
Financial Secretary -  John Hochradel -                             
Recording Secretary - Gary Pauwels - 734-497-3897                             
Advisor -  P/C Vilija Telycenas - 734-652-6969 

Trustees:   

Lady Linda Butash - 734-755-5611 (hall rental)                                   
David Flanigan - 313-693-5053                                                              
P/C Jimmy Greenwood - 734-755-1547                              
Troy Mrowca - 734-658-3142 

  



Rear  

Commodore 

Irena Telycenas 

    Very sad to see the days    
getting shorter and docks      
getting barer. That doesn’t 
mean that our Club is closed. 
We will be switching to winter 
hours starting November 1st.:  

Monday - CLOSED;  
Tuesday - 4-10 PM;  Wednesday - 12-10 PM;    
Thursday - 4-10 PM; Friday - 4-12 AM;  
Saturday - 12PM-12 AM; Sunday - 12-9 PM 

   Several upcoming events coming up in November 

at our Club that you may not want to miss! 

November 1st - 2nd Annual Jimmy Buffett Tribute 

Night (break out your parrot head attire & come on 

up for the camaraderie. 

November 9th - Election Day 12:00-06:00 PM 

November 11th - Drink Chip Return Day all day! 

Look through your pockets, drawers, purses, &   

closets; bring your chips back up to the Club to use 

and save our Club some money by not having to   

purchase more. We know there’s plenty out there, 

bring them in and use them! 

November 22nd - 2nd Annual Member Appreciation 

dinner for those that have worked and submitted 40+ 

hours (invites should be going out soon). Thank you 

to ALL that have dedicated over 40 hours at our 

Club, much appreciated. 

November 28th - Thanksgiving Day we will be 

closed, well unless I get bored; then a                         

communication will go out. 

Vice Commodore 

     

Welcome p/c  

Tony Clegg as  

our new appointed 

Vice Commodore! 

Dockmaster 

Aaron Fuchs   

  Fall is here and most of the boats 

have been pulled out and put in 
storage for the season.  I want to 
thank everyone who helped Bob 

and me with docking boats for the 
Regatta and helping with the dock 
work parties.  

   If anyone still needs hours, please contact me or Bob 
Hasley.  If your dock poles are still in and you’re    
reading this, remember they must be out by tomorrow. 

Entertainment 

Shane Ware   

  Well hello everyone!  It’s hard 

to believe the holidays are upon 

us and it’s already Halloween.  

The temps are dropping and the 

trees are full of color. Hope    

everyone the came to The       

Regatta enjoyed the music with 

the cool temps that we had and danced the night away.  

Thanks to everyone who came out to the Halloween 

party.  It was a great time!   

   Looking forward to the kids Christmas party and 

have Santa surprise the kids all over again. If anyone 

would like to help plan that event, get a hold of me.  I 

will try to make this year’s the biggest one yet thanks 

and look forward to seeing you all. 

Fleet Captain 

April Turner 

     Hello everyone!  Trying to plan 
a bus trip in December… more 
info to come so keep an eye out! 
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Proposed Change to Bylaws (First Reading) 

Article X, Section 6, Paragraph I. 

 

Currently reads: 

Membership Type Transitions – Should an Individual Member wish to switch to a Family Membership (or vice   
versa), this membership transition may only happen once in a 12 month period.   The transition between        
Individual and Family Memberships outside of the club’s normal fiscal year billing cycle will be executed by: 

Providing a written request to the Membership Trustee outlining the requested change and effective 
date in writing.   The membership Trustee will not execute any changes without this written and 
signed request being provided by the member. 

The Membership Trustee will calculate pro-rated work hours for the year in question based on the  
calendar date of the change year. 

Example – If a full member wishes to transition from Full to a Family membership at the beginning of 4th month 
of the year, that years’ work hours would be calculated as (4/12*Full Member yearly work hours) + 
(8/12*Family Member yearly work hours 

The seniority date of this Family Membership shall become the seniority date of the Roster member 
and retain all privileges presently afforded the Roster member.  

Change to read: 

Membership Type Transitions: 

Should an Individual Member wish to switch to a Family Membership (or vice versa), this          
membership transition may only happen once in a 12 month period.   The transition between         
Individual and Family Membership outside of the club’s normal fiscal year billing cycle will be 

      executed by: 
Providing a written request to the Membership Trustee outlining the 
requested change and effective date in writing.   The membership Trustee will not execute any 
changes without this written and signed request being provided by the member. 

B. The Membership Trustee will calculate pro-rated work hours for the year in question based on 
the calendar date of the change year. 

Example – If a full member wishes to transition from Full to a Family membership at the beginning of 4th month 
of the year, that years’ work hours would be calculated as (4/12*Full Member yearly work hours) + 
(8/12*Family Member yearly work hours 

The seniority date of this Family Membership shall become the seniority date of the Roster member 
and retain all privileges presently afforded the Roster member.  

Should the current Plus One Member of an existing Family Membership wish to transition to a     
separate Individual Membership or become the Roster Member in a new Family Membership, 
he/she will be subject to the same application process and requirements as any new member   
outlined in Article IX above, excepting that the new member initiation fee is waived if the Plus 
One member has been part of the Family Membership longer than one full year. The seniority 
date of the new individual membership shall be equivalent to the lesser of either (a) one full year 
or (b) the length of time the current Plus One Member has been listed on the Plus One’s current 
Family Membership.  Plus One Members who were previously Full Individual Members in good 
standing are exempt from this process and may transition back to Individual Membership with 
full reinstatement of accumulated club seniority, assuming said individual left the club in good 
standing with all dues/obligations paid. 

In all cases, these transitions between Plus One and Regular Full Membership must be accompanied 
by a letter to the Membership Trustee from the individual requesting the transition in order to 
document the required change and effective date for the club’s records. 
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Membership Meeting  
November 10th - 2:00 PM 

 

Deb Lokuta-2nd 

Michael Shrum-3rd 

Michael Bersano-7th 

Scott Adams – 8th 

Jackson Vallie – 10th 

Sam Lamerato– 11th 

Pam Myers, Alex Weiss & 

 Jodi Brooks – 13th 

Tony Clegg – 16th 

Cliff Prill– 21st 

Rita Robbins– 23rd 

Lori Jones– 24th 

Jennifer Gill– 25th 

Election Day 
November 9th - Noon to 6PM 

    Many new items are in!  All items with a yellow dot 

sticker are $5 off. Burgees are available for $45 each. 

For burgees, please reach out to Vicky Fuchs, R/C 

Irena Telycenas-Prill or me. 

   There is also a jacket that is displayed.  This is    

pre-order only. The sign up sheet & how to measure 

is on top of the display case. Jackets are $65 with an 

additional $8 if you’d like your name or boat name 

embroidered. Bartenders can accept payments.  

Please remind them to add your name to the paid list. 

Thanks!  Vilija 

 

Satin & Blue Gavel Bartop Fundraising Update: 

Mostaccioli Dinner - On November 10th after the membership meeting, Marge 

Buchanon has donated dinners. $10 per person and  will include a roll and salad.   

Name plates -  A sign up sheet is upstairs if you’d like to purchase a name plate that will 

be displayed under epoxy on the new upstairs bar top. Each name plate is $100. 

Check, cash or Venmo; please contact Linda Butash.  
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Dock poles 

must be out 

Officer 

 Meeting 

7:00 PM 
 

Membership 

 Meeting 

2:00 PM 
 

DBBC 



A Look Ahead... 
 

December 2024 
 

6-7th  - I-LYA Fall Meeting/Westlake, Ohio 

 14th - Kids & Adult Christmas Parties 

31st - NYE Party 
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Please notify our Sunshine Lady Carolyn DeRouchie with information  

regarding member passing, sickness, injury, etc. by calling 734-598-0072 

or emailing miqaca@aol.com. 


